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THIS WEEK 

Transition Evening: All parents and carers are invited to our Transition Evening on 

Tuesday 8th July from 4-5.30pm.  

Sports Day: Sports Day is coming up on Friday 13th June. Parents and carers are 

invited to join us from 9.30am, please sign in at Reception when you arrive. Please 

remember we have no parking available on the school site. Please park offsite, with 

consideration for our neighbours, and walk in to school. Students will be asked to wear 

a colour to match their class on the day - teachers will let you know the details for your 

children directly. 

Aspens Workshops: Please see the attached poster for upcoming free online parent 

& carer workshops. 

Horsham Children’s Parade: We are again taking part in the Horsham Children’s 

Parade this year, which is on Sunday 6th July. If you would like to bring your child and 

take part in the parade, please let your class teacher know. As this event coincides 

with the Rotary Club’s “Funday Sunday” free funfair event in Horsham Park, the same 

arrangement as last year will be in place to allow free rides for students who take part 

later in the day, after they have completed the parade. 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD WINNERS 

 

Oscar D, Mountaineers - Using Scratch to tell the story of The Hungry Caterpillar. 

Bobby, Pioneers - Writing an excellent poem about the sea. 

YOIMOJI OF THE WEEK 

This week’s Yoimoji was Gruber the responsible goat. 

LETTERS HOME 

Years 10, 11, 12 & 13: Lifelong Services Transition Team letter. 

CLASS NEWS FROM DIVERS 

This week in Divers, we have started our new topic 'Sunshine and Sunflowers'. We 

have enjoyed starting the week in the sunshine with our weekly session riding the 

donkeys. In our outdoor learning, we used leaves and petals to produce 'The Very 

Hungry Caterpillar' as we will be learning more about the life cycle of a caterpillar and 

butterfly this half term. During the week we have been using Numicon to explore the 

value and order of numbers from 0-10  as well as sharing some of our favourite books 



with one another. Ready for Sports Week and Sports Day, we took time to practise 

some of the activities including egg and spoon race, being careful not to wobble the 

ball off the spoon. 


